

Member of Parliament/Député Flamborough-Glanbrook National Conservative Caucus Chair/ Président du caucus national conservateur

March 2020

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate the performers and organizers of the 2020 Shen Yun Performing Arts tour across Canada.

Thank you for sharing the cultural, spiritual and artistic heritage of ancient China with us – so that is not lost forever.

I salute your steadfast commitment to the principles of truthfulness, benevolence and forbearance. It makes me proud to be a Canadian that our society is enriched by the sharing of your traditions, teachings and kindness.

Best wishes for all of your performances.

Sincerely,

David Sweet, M.P.

Shadow Minister for International Human Rights and Religious Freedom

1760 Upper James St., Unit 4 1760 Upper James St., bureau 4 Hamilton (Ontario) L9B 1K9 Tel: 905-574-0474 Fax: 905-574-4644 david.sweet@parl.gc.ca



Ottawa